

Alpha Psi Education Scholarship & Leadership Foundation

A 501(c)3 Tax Exempt Public Benefiit Corporation EIN 65-1316835

Volume 1 Summer 2012

Welcome to the first edition of the Alpha Psi ESL Foundation's quarterly newsletter to provide news, activities and progress of your Foundation

Board of Directors

Jack Schlegel, President
Ralph Saroyan, CFO
Ed Larimer, Secretary
Gary DeGuire
Wayne E Gohl
Louis F Hewitson
Duane Isetti, Public Member
Flint Pendergraft
Art Whitney

Committees

Awards Commitee Finance Committee Development Commitee Marketing Committee

Our Vision

The Foundation aspires to be widely recognized by the University of Pacific and the national Phi Delta Chi fraternity as a leader in providing financial support for pharmacy students in education, scholarship and leadership development.

Mission

The Foundation, a 501(c)
(3) tax exempt public benefit corporation, promotes education, scholarship and the leader development by providing financial support to pharmacy students, with special consideration given to members of the Alpha Psi Chapter of the Phil Delta Chi Fraternity

2012 Scholarship Winners

John F. (Jack) Schegel Leadership		
Endowed Scholarship	\$2500	Michael Conner
E.E. Roscoe Memorial Scholarship	\$500	Krystal Tai
Max Scholarship	\$500	Frank Sasaki
Rick Friedmann Scholarship	\$500	Michael Conner
Ivan W Rowland Scholarship	\$1000	Jacob Taylor
Gerald A Miller Award	\$500	Daniel Salas
Helen Rowland Scholarship	\$500	Michael Conner

The following is a comment from an Alpha Psi delegate after attending the 2011 Grand Council in Buffalo, NY, funded by a matching grant from the Foundation.

Past WCC Vivian Lee-- Attending the Executive Track of the Officer Training Course, I learned the protocol of planning a successful chapter retreat as well as supplementing chapter meetings. I received examples of how to manage the chapter from WCCs of other chapters, and was given the chapter operations manual, which I did not know existed.

During the Officer Training Course, I was also able to review the risk management policy and come up with ideas for responsible and appropriate social events. All in all, I found the courses to be quite beneficial, and will definitely take a lot of the suggestions into play this upcoming year.

WE NEED YOUR HELP

Each of our committees need non-Director committee members. Contact any board members for information

NEW MILESTONE

Sixty five alumni have donated a total

\$410,000

to the Foundation

If 500 alumni each donated just \$20 per month for 5 years (\$1200), we would reach our goal of \$1,000,000

Join us today and be a part of "Our Vision"
Every donation, large and small, helps support
our new professionals. Contact any board
member or email CFO Ralph Saroyan at
rsaroyan@pacific.edu to make your donation
or pledge.

Excerpts' from Daniel Salas Thank You letter,

winner of the Gerald A Miller Award:

Over the past year I have had the opportunity to serve as the WVC of Alpha Psi. It has been a very rewarding experience that has helped me develop in ways simply not afforded by the standard pharmacy school curriculum.

As a pre-pharmacy student during my undergraduate years

As a pre-pharmacy student during my undergraduate years at Pacific, my primary focus was always academics. Slowly I began to realize that grades weren't everything. I found that developing relationships with others, and getting involved in leadership were just as important. PDC has given me the opportunity to do both, and to grow into a well-rounded student. I would like to sincerely thank the APESLF and the Board of Directors as well as all of the generous alumni donors. It is truly a blessing to be part of such a supportive organization.